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Diamond Williams IIOO~O-07' 
From: Anna Maimon [amaimon@mediacomcc.com] 
Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: MCC Notice 

Attachments: FL Notice.pdf 

Good afternoon, 

Please see attached notice letter. Please contact me a t  845-695-2610 or by e-mail if you have any 
questions or if there are problems with this transmission. 

Wednesday, March 30,201 1 4:57 PM 

Anne Sokolin-Mairnon 
Vice Prcsident, Regulatory Affairs 
Mcdiacom Communications Corporation 
100 Crystal Run Rd. 
Middletown, NY 10941 
Tcl. (845) 695-2610 
FZIX. (845) 695-2669 

THIS &MAIL AND ANY ATTACHMENTS ARE CONFIDENTIAI, AND MAY UE 
PROTECTED BY LEGAL PRIVILEGE. If you arc not the intended rccipient, any disclosurc, 
copying, distribution or use of chis e-mail or any attachment is prollibitcd. If you have receivcd this 
e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by returning it to the sender and delctc this message 
and ib attachmcnb from your system. 



Anna Sokolin-Malmon 
Kce President, Regulatov Affairs 

ELECTRONICALLY FILED 

March 30,2011 
Ms. Ann Cole 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Dear Ms. Cole: 

Re: Informational Notification regardin 
Pro Forma Transfer of Control 

MCC Telephony of Florida, LLC; Noti of 

MCC Telephony of Florida, LLC's (MCC) parent company, Mediacom 
Communications Corporation, announced on November 15, 2010 that it had entered into a pro 
forma transfer of control agreement under which Rocco B. Commisso, the founder, Chairman 
and Chief Executive Officer of Mediacom, would purchase all of the outstanding shares of 
Mediacom common stock not owned by Mr. Commisso for $8.75 per share in cash. Prior to 
the stock transfer, Mr. Commisso owned 40% of the stock of the company, and controlled 87% 
of the voting interest of all common stock. This transaction has now taken place and Rocco B. 
Commisso is the sole owner of Mediacom. 

It is the parties' understanding that Commission approval is not required for this 
transaction. Therefore, this letter is submitted for informational purposes only to ensure the 
accuracy of the Commission's records. 

Mediacom provides voice services in Florida through its certificated subsidiary, MCC 
Telephony of Florida, LLC (herein "MCC"). No change in ultimate control of MCC has 
occurred as a result of the transaction. The transaction did not and will not impact the 
operations of MCC, the certified entity. MCC will remain the certificated entity providing 
telephone service in Florida. Moreover, MCC, as it is today, will remain a subsidiary of 
Mediacom Communications Corporation. 

Please contact me should you have any questions about this filing. 

Very t ~ ~ l y  yours, 

/ 

'Anne Sokolin-Maimon 

FPSC-COMi.flSSICb! CLFR ' 


